
October 6, 2014         Galway Preservation Society Meeting Minutes     

 24 members present 

Bonnie Donnan called the meeting to order and greeted everyone. She thanked Carolyn 

Baxter, Margie Hall and Chris Donnan for providing refreshments. 

Old Business 

The Secretary Report was read and Phyllis Keeler made a motion to accept it which 

was seconded and approved. The Treasurer’s Report was given.  Chris Donnan made 

a motion to accept it which was seconded and approved.  Dues for the new program 

year are due by October 15, which will be accepted tonight or by mail. 

New Business 

The Treasurer presented the Budget for the next year.  Virginia Sawicki made a motion 

to accept the budget which was seconded and approved. 

Committee Reports 

Book Committee:  Bonnie gave a report about the status of the book on Galway.  She 

reported that the final meeting is Wed, (Oct. 8).  Then, it will be sent off to the printer, 

and that should take 4 – 6 weeks.  Display Committee: Virginia reported that the new 

display will be on the new book, and it will be done when we have the book.  Bonnie 

reminded all members that Kurt Johnston can always use articles for the Newsletter, 

especially, for November, veterans’ stories or experiences.  Extra newsletters are up 

front for anyone who would like one.  Refreshments:  There is a sign-up sheet 

circulating.  There is only a need for a few more to sign-up.  Bonnie thanked all for what 

they do, whether it be providing food, helping to set up, or picking up after the meeting.  

Sunshine Committee:  Mary Lynn Kopper has volunteered to chair this committee. Any 

members who know of someone in need of a card can let her know. 

The next monthly meeting is Monday, November 3, 2014 at 7 PM.  Frank De Sorbo 

will speak on, “D-Day Revisited:  Normandy Invasion and Patriot Flights.” 

The next Board Meeting is October 29, at the Town Hall at 7 PM. All are welcome. 

Don Carpenter made a motion to adjourn the meeting, which was seconded and 

approved. 

Paul Perrault presented a program on the topic of the “Malta Rocket Test Site.” 

Respectfully submitted,  Martha Brandow, secretary 


